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DTE State Street Utility Substation Planned Project Site Plan for City Council Approval - DTE Energy
is proposing to construct an expanded substation at their existing substation at 2551 South State
Street. The substation will be surrounded by a masonry wall and will be landscaped. Vehicular
access will be from the private drive south of the site. A Planned Project is proposed to accommodate
the height of the electric towers. The petition is also proposing the removal of a number of landmark
trees requiring City Council approval. Staff Recommendation: Approval
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